
       Kappa Pi International Art Honors Society   

1679 Devon Lane  

Harrisonburg, VA 22801 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

Please accept this letter as evidence that the Gamma Kappa Chapter, The International Art Honor 

Society, Kappa Pi, will be providing this mural and labor as a donation to Open Doors and the 

Navigation Center. As a service-oriented fraternity, we look to support local nonprofits with our 

artistic skill set.  

 

 

    Sincerely, 

 

 

Penny Naden 

President, International Art Honors Society  

Gamma Kappa  

James Madison University  

 


